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The Dallas Police Department was informed by The Texas Department of Public 
Safety that, H.E.A.T. (Help End Auto Theft) and T.R.I.P. (Texas Recovery and 
Identification Program) will cease operation on Tuesday, December 31, 2013.  
They are both statewide vehicle registration programs administered by The Texas 
Department of Public Safety. 
  
On January 1, 2014, owners who are registered in the H.E.A.T. and the T.R.I.P. 
programs can find information regarding the removal of the decals on The Texas 
Department of Public Safety website. Decals from both programs should be 
removed, and destroyed by the owners: 

htttps://records.txdps.state.tx.us/DPS_WEB/Heat/index.aspx 
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